ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street + Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N2R7
Telephone: (506) 778-6075 » Fax: (506) 778-6090 + www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

March 15, 2016

Dear Parent/Guardians:

Students entering Kindergarten in September, 2016 are invited to attend “On My Way to
K" at the school in which they have enrolled. The “On My Way to K" program allows for
an assessment and screening of all students eligible for Kindergarten, and is used to
assist teachers in ensuring that all students have a positive, successful start to school.
As well, the children will participate in various activities organized by the Kindergarten
teachers, including a ride on the school bus.

This year, “On My Way to K” will be held during the month of April, 2016. Parents of
children currently in Kindergarien are asked to keep their children home on the
date specified below so that the Kindergarten teacher and classroom are free to
run the “On My Way to K” program. Your scheo! has scheduled this program for:

Wednesday, April 13", 2016.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Beth Stymiest
Superintendent
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